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13 May 2025 

PO BOX 210 

BOOLAROO NSW 2284 

  

Dear Karen Armatige 

 

Subject:  Overnight Mooring Rathmines F Jetty 

Thank you for your letter dated 16 March 2025 requesting permission for overnight 
mooring.  

Vessels associated with the Newcastle and Hunter Trailer Yacht Association are 
permitted to occupy Rathmines F jetty for an extended period from 3.00pm on the 
following dates until 11.00am the next day; 

Friday 16 May 2025 
Saturday 17 May 2025 
 
Friday 22 August 2025 
Saturday 23 August 2025 
 
Friday 5 September 2025 
Saturday 6 September 2025 

 

Friday 19 September 2025 
Saturday 20 September 2025  
 
Friday 17 October 2025 
Saturday 18 October 2025 

Permission is subject to the following conditions: 

1. An outer section of the F jetty face, nominally 14 metres long, is available for all 
other vessels to embark or disembark. 

2. Ensure competent persons attend to vessels occupying the jetty in case any 
vessel requires removal at short notice. 

3. Rubbish generated by the stay removed from the jetty and reserve to ensure 
park waste receptacles are not overloaded. 

4. No power cords or water hoses are to lie on the jetty. 
5. Advise NSW Roads and Maritime Authority of this approval. 
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6. A copy of this letter is on site at all times and produced to a person of authority 
on demand. 

Please have your approval available on the above listed dates. 

Should you require further information, please contact me on 4069 0092. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

  
Lucinda Tolhurst  
Parks Management Officer  
Community Partnerships  


